
April 5th, 2022 

Hello, 

TNDF is working to host a community clean-up in collaboration with the environmental organization A 
Greener Future. This event will run Saturday May 28th 10am-12pm. The event is open to anyone to 
attend. TNDF will be doing all registering online prior to that date. 

Our plan is to have volunteers park at the Beaverton-Thorah Community Centre and then split into two 
groups. Group A will go towards Beaverton-Thorah Community Centre and pick up in the park and 
along the river, and Group B will go towards Beaverton Harbour & Harbour Park and focus on the shore 
of the Lake. Both groups will then work their way back to the arena to allow A Greener Future to gather 
data on what was collected for their stats purposes. 

A Greener Future will provide equipment such as gloves, pickers, buckets, trash bags and take care of 
recycling cigarette butts, textiles, bottles, and cans. 

What we would be looking to the Township to supply would be an extra receptacle for the non-
recyclable garbage collected, or possibly, a special pick up, should we collect more than can fit into the 
receptacle. 

We thank you for your time in considering our proposal and look forward to your reply. 

Melissa 

Melissa Davis (she/her), Education Coordinator

16 York Street, PO Box 580, Cannington, ON  L0E 1E0 

705-432-2444, melissa@tndf.ca, www.tndf.ca

Nourishing Lives, Developing Change! 

Please consider the environment before printing this email.  
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